
Starting on November 1st, Henderson County Schools will increase the adult school meal prices

as follows under the National School Lunch And School Breakfast Programs.  Henderson County

Schools operate under the Seamless Summer Option (SSO), therefore the adult meal price must

be calculated using the higher SSO reimbursement rate. This change is being  made to remain in

compliance with adult meal pricing as dictated by the National School Lunch And School

Breakfast Programs.

Due to the SSO rate being tied to the SFSP(Summer Food Service Program) rate, sponsors are
expected to recalculate the adult meal price in January when the updated SFSP rates are
released. At this time, the USDA has not set the rate increase that will take place in January.

The adult meal price as stated below is the required minimum until the rate changes.

● Adult Breakfast will change from $2.35 to $2.73
● Adult Lunch will change from $3.50 to $4.58

The last time Henderson County Schools had to make a change in meal price was the 2017-2018
school year.  This was also the last time we were under a full review.

Currently, approximately 10% of staff members eat school breakfast and approximately 25% eat

school lunch in Henderson County Schools.


